BPW Meeting March 18, 2009:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmenial Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

5. Starkweather West Branch Path
This project may require a permit from the Army Corps of Engineers for work
below the Ordinary High Water Mark. No Department of Natural Resources
permit will be required. (Tony Fernandez, City Engineering)
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